Following a fast-paced year of regulatory change we are delighted to introduce to our first
Regulatory Wrap Up.

Join_Ogier Regulatory Consulting as we reflect on the key developments of 2023 and take a look at
what else is on the way.

This breakfast seminar will take place at the Ogier office, 44 Esplanade on Thursday 30 November.

If you have any queries, please get in touch with Emma Marett-Le Gallais.
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